
From: Marks, Jaclyn
Sent: 1/9/2012 10:29:22 AM

Redacted ; Blackney,To:
Robert (robert.blackney@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Re: Padilla DR - follow up

Yes, we will send today. Short answer is yes, you need to report on costs of all UOG, even 
from before 2003. Let's chat today to determine what is feasible. I'm free after 11.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless Phone

Reply message
From* Redacted
Date: Mon, Jan 9, 2012 9:39 am 
Subject: Padilla DR - follow up
To: "Blackney, Robert" <robert.blackney@cpuc.ca.gov>, "Marks, Jaclyn" 
<JM3@cpuc.ca.gov>
Cc: "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com>

Robert/Jaclyn

To follow up on our conversation on Friday, given the deadline is fast approaching and the 
impact these items will have on our scope of work, wanted to check in on the updated template 
for the UOG section and whether your attorneys have confirmed our small hydro UOG projects 
do not fall within the scope of the DR.

Thanks,

Redacted

Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Redacted

SB GT&S 0322049
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